I believe that this position would be best served by an individual with extensive experience and proven policy and technical expertise in these very specific and highly complex issues. Having served with Rep. Watt on the House Financial Services Committee, I appreciate his service to our country, but I do not feel that a political appointment is the best fit for this job. 
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